Woodlands Conservancy
 - October 14, 2017
Butterflies seen:

Gulf Fritillary
= most seen butterfly of the day
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Installed official Monarch Waystation sign

Thanks to all the volunteers who helped us add the following plants to the garden:
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Ironweed
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Purple coneflowers   
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Lobelia cardinalis
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Mountain mint







                                       1  
Partridge Pea







                                                   2
Cassia obtusafolia

While walking the trails, we looked at carpenter ants, frogs, several dragonfly species as well as spiders.  The Gulf Fritillary butterflies were out in great number, nectaring on the mikania and morning glory flowers.  The most exciting find was the stand of Cassia obtusafolia near the bridge--a couple of Sleepy Orange were laying eggs, Cloudless Sulphurs were zigzagging around with the Gulf Fritillaries and a Little Sulphur was bobbing along the path.  Peter noticed the large colony of ant lions near the sign by the bridge.  It was fun to watch the ant lion larvae kicking the dirt out of their funnel ant traps.  At the end of our hike, a Tawny Emperor blessed us with its presence flitting around the hackberry trees.
